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From: Elspeth Ingleby 
Sent: 16 March 2020 15:15
To: Helen Webster
Subject: NYM/2020/0073/AGRP - Broxa Farm
 
Hi Helen
 
No details are given of guttering for the new shed. I have no objection but the new
building should be adequately guttered with collected rainwater bring directed to storage
or soakaway as appropriate to avoid running onto the yard and potentially becoming
contaminated by stock or machinery movements.
 
Thanks
 
Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Telephone: 01439 772700
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